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When we return after the holiday, Reverend Robb will be hosting an assembly on Monday 

morning at the Lower Site (he will be at the Upper Site on Wednesday) and we have flu vaccines 

for Reception up to Year 4 children. Class 3G will enjoy their reward for good attendance on 

Tuesday and Year 4 children can enjoy lunch with family members on Wednesday. Also on 

Wednesday our Year 6 children will travel to Chester Zoo for the day. We end the week when Year 

4 classes will host their assemblies (9.05am) and we will have our Celebration assemblies on 

Friday – KS2 at 9.05am – Reception and KS1 at 2.50pm – all welcome.  

  
 

We had an amazing evening on Thursday as around 100 children, parents, staff and community 

workers marched through the streets of Mixenden dressed in spooky costumes carrying lanterns 

and finished with a lovely Autumn feast at the Upper Site! 

A huge thank you to Mrs Parr for her unstinting efforts to pull the event together, Miss McKenna 

for her tireless work, Denise at Family Learning and others who helped including community 

workers, Police and Fire fighters. Also a big thank you to our Kitchen and Site Staff. 
 

FEEDING TIME AT THE ZOO! 

YEAR 6 TRIP 

A reminder to Year 6 parents that the 

children will be visiting Chester Zoo 

on Wednesday 8 November. Children 

need to be at school by 7.45am and 

will return for approx. 5.00pm. 

Please ensure all remaining money is 

paid. Children can bring £5 spending 

money.  

THANK YOU for the support of ‘Non-uniform’ day today and the 

contributions of £1 towards a fantastic set of raffle prizes. 

MAKE A DATE FOR… 

SATURDAY 25 NOVEMBER at the  

LOWER SITE 

11.00 am – 1.00 pm 
 

COME ALONG FOR A  

FUN FILLED FESTIVE TIME…. 
 

 

ALL DONATIONS GREATLY APPRECIATED 

Thank you for all the gifts that were sent for our 

Harvest Festival. They will be shared between the 

Smart Move Charity, St. Augustine’s Centre and 

members of our local community. Thank you to the 

parents who attended the assembly and saw at first 

hand an incredibly well behaved 400+ children. 

It was lovely to see so many parents at our parents’ evening 

on Tuesday. We are aware that some parents were unable to 

attend and would love to see them at a mutually convenient 

time. Please just call to see your child’s class teacher in order 

that you can discuss your child’s progress. If you would like to 

see me or Mr Mayfield please call in at either school office. 

WE BREAK UP TODAY AND RETURN ON MONDAY 6 NOVEMBER. HAVE A GOOD WEEK. 



 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 22 November is the chance for Year 6 pupils to invite family members (up to 2 adults) for lunch together.  

PLEASE COLLECT A SLIP FROM YOUR CHILD’S CLASS AND RETURN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE WITH £2 PER 

MEAL. THANK YOU.  

PRE-SCHOOL CHILDREN ARE WELCOME BUT THEY MUST REMAIN THE RESPONSIBILITY OF THEIR 

PARENTS. THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 

 

 

 

 

   

   

 

Our Talk Topic next 

week will be 

‘REMEMBRANCE. 

 

We will reflect on 

Remembrance Day and 

the significance  

of the poppy. 

 

We have class assemblies on Friday mornings 9.05am  - all welcome. They are as follows: 

Date Class Date Class 

10 November 4C & 4H 17 November 6C & 6T 

24 November 3G & 3T 1 December 1B/R & 1C 

 

 

EXCELLENT ATTENDANCE 

 

Class 6C our champion attenders for 

HT1 went to Square Chapel to watch 

Michael Morpurgo’s ‘King Arthur.’  

 

3G will receive their treat of watching 

‘Lost and Found’ by Oliver Jeffers, on 

Tuesday 7
th
.  

 

 

 

 

EXCELLENT AMBASSADORS 

 

We had some fantastic behaviour at  

Manchester Airport when our Reception 

classes visited this week. 

  

Well done children! 

 

Open Evening 

at 

Ash Green Early Years 

 

Wednesday 15th November 2017 

5:00pm ~ 6:00pm 

The applications for Reception 2018 are out now. 

We would like to invite all prospective parents to 

come and have a look around our Early Years 

Reception classes and speak to our fantastic 

staff about the amazing adventure your children 

will have whilst learning. 

 

Please feel free to contact the school for further 

information on 01422 244613 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 


